
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2022 COVID-19 update #6  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The number of students at the College who have been identified as close contacts has slowly increased in 
the past few days, primarily in the Year 11 cohort. 
 
To continue to provide curriculum continuity in a safe learning environment, all Year 11 students will be 
moving to Off Campus Learning on Thursday 3 March and Friday 4 March. We plan to have them return to 
On Campus Learning on Tuesday 8 March as the majority are isolating until Friday 4 March (provided they 
have finished their isolation period and tested negative). 
 
All families with Year 11 students have been notified of this change to their routine for Thursday and 
Friday. All other year groups will continue to attend face-to-face classes as normal. 
 
This decision reflects our belief that a transfer to Off Campus Learning provides the best educational 
outcome for all students. Thank you for your continued support as we experience the impact of the 

pandemic together. 
 

 
 

Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
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